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         20th November 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 

Reminder about the professional day on Friday 22nd 
November 

 

 
 
 

School will be CLOSED on Friday 22nd November 2019 for a 
professional training day for the staff. We will be open as usual on 
Monday 25th November. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
T P Smith 
Headteacher 
 

  


